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PDL UPDATE 

 

 

Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories (PDL) is experiencing a testing delay for Sex Hormone Binding 
Globulin due to supply chain issues.  
 

 
 
 

 LAB9111  SEX HORMONE BINDING GLOBULIN (SHBG) 

 LAB8624  TESTOSTERONE (TOTAL, FREE, BIOAVAILABLE) 

 LAB10266  FREE ANDROGEN INDEX (FAI)  
 

 

If you have any outstanding tests:  

We are HOLDING SPECIMENS AT THIS TIME and will be performing testing as soon as we receive 
testing supplies and complete quality assurance steps. Total testosterone may be performed 
independently on site upon request. 

Testing will not be sent to our referral lab unless requested due to reference range and test 
methodology differences.  

If you would like your specimen to be redirected to our partner referral laboratory, please notify your 
PDL sales representative or contact our PDL Client Services at 805-879-8100.  
 

 

Testing is anticipated to begin on site by May 6, 2022.  In the event there are further delays, an 
updated notice will be provided. 

 
Our apologies for this delay and the inconvenience this may cause.  
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FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT PDL CLIENT SERVICES AT 805-879-8100 


